
WORKING TO CURE 
INEQUALITY IN OUR 

INDUSTRY
As the biopharmaceutical companies of America, it is our responsibility to 
produce positive health outcomes. A large part of this means committing to 
fighting systemic racism and building health equity. 

We recognize that it takes diverse teams and diverse businesses to develop 
new and innovative medicines. And we fully believe that Black lives matter. 

So we are having honest conversations with employees and patients. We are 
listening more than we are talking. And we are dedicated to building trust with 
Black and Brown communities. It won’t be easy following centuries of harm, 
but we are committed to righting our wrongs.

Diversity is essential to a robust innovation ecosystem that can create new medicines            
for those who need them. America’s biopharmaceutical companies are pushing for 
necessary, positive and long-term change to better meet the needs of Black and 
Brown America. That means:

• Open, honest, real conversations about racial equity and what it means 
 to have a culture of inclusion.

• Expanding opportunities to work and succeed in our industry. 

• Advancing policy solutions and research to better address health disparities.

• Diversifying our business practices to better invest in Black and Brown America.

• Earning trust and addressing systemic issues that deter Black and Brown   
 communities from participating in clinical trials, so that people who want to   
 participate, can.

Follow our progress at phrma.org/equity

SYSTEMIC
RACISM IS AS
REAL AS ANY

DISEASE. 
OUR INDUSTRY IS

NOT IMMUNE.


